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†  †  † 
“Finally, brethren, 

PRAY FOR US, 
that the word of the 
Lord may have free 

course, and be glorified, 
even as it is with you.” 
(2Thessalonians 3:1) 

 
 

 
 

Prayer Letter April-June 2016 
 

Dear Supporters, 
It is a real blessing to serve our Lord Jesus. Though 
sometimes there are shadows, “it pays to serve Jesus.”  
 Assisting the Munuera family. My wife and I 
visit the Munera family at their home every Monday at 7:00 

PM. Praise God they have much improved in their 
relationship as husband and wife. They say that they are now 
happier than ever before. We are counseling them both in 
their dealings as matrimony and the way they should train 
their two boys (Mario (12), and Iker (5). The oldest child 
came to their marriage through a previous relationship. The Lord is working on them in a 
very visible way. They are now faithful to church. 
 Trip to Israel. As you may recall, I had an invitation 
to preach in Israel in the month of May. We had four 
opportunities to preach and teach. We met very fine people 
over there. Besides these blessings, we also had the chance to 
visit some of the places where the Lord Jesus walked, taught 
and did wonderful miracles. If you have ever been to Israel, 
then you already know what I try to say. If you have never 
experienced it, you must do it. 
 A Very Important Subject. We are in the process 
to start a new church in Villanueva. We have a good place 
to start the church. However, we would need about $20,000 
for the initial payment, which we do not have currently. But 
we can afford the monthly payments for about ten years. 
Would you prayerfully consider the possibility of helping us 
on this first payment? The building has two big doors at the 
front, and inside has two floors for different departments. The 
total price is about 73,000 USD, (65,000€) We are so excited 
to think that another church could be opened! 
 Ministry in Villanueva. A Bible Exposition in 
Villanueva. On their Cultural Week from July 4-9th, the City 
Hall allows us to conduct an exposition of Bibles. It will be a 
very good opportunity to witness and have contacts with 
people of our own town. Please pray for a good number of 
contacts and opportunities to witness. 
 Mailing. If you would like to receive our prayer 
letters through MailChimp, please send me your email 
address where you would like to receive the letters. It would save us some money on the 
surface mailing. Since we have the technology, let’s use it! 
 Baptismal Service in September. Lord willing, we will have a baptismal service 
after the summer. Two people are to be baptized: Andrea, previously baptized by a woman 
in the Charismatic church a number of years ago, and Petru, one of our young people from 
Romania. He was saved at the Sunday school with my wife, Fina, some years ago when he 
was 12 years old.  
 To our dear people: churches, pastors, families and individuals. You need to know 
how much we appreciate your prayers and your financial efforts for us. Very often, we give 
thanks for you because without your obedience to God in helping us, we could do nothing 
here. 
 In Christ´s holy name, 
 
   The Sanchez Family  – Fina, Samuel and Alejandro 


